NEW LAW ALERT!
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Assembly Bill 360 passed in 2021, requiring all tobacco retailers to verify age
using scanning technology or an automated software-based system before
making a sale of tobacco products in Nevada.

WHAT DOES THIS LAW
MEAN FOR YOU?

Assembly Bill 360 goes into effect on January 1, 2023.

All tobacco retailers must use scanning technology or an automated
software-based system to verify age before making sales of tobacco
products.

This law applies to the sale of any tobacco products such as cigarettes,
electronic vapor products, or other tobacco products.

An automated software-based system to verify age must be used on anyone
under the age of 40.

Violations of not using an automated software-based system will result in a
$100 civil penalty for the sales agent or clerk.

Learn more at
www.responsibletobacconv.com/



